Dear Families,
Congratulations and welcome to Grizzly Learning Camp. We are so excited and

looking forward to seeing all of your children. Below is some basic information about
Grizzly Learning Camp (GLC).

Locations and Times:

Perry Early Learning Center:

Preschool, Kindergarten, and 1st grade
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
PH: (734) 221-1700

Estabrook Elementary:

2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

PH: (734) 221-1900

High School:

Middle and High School students
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

PH: (734) 714-1000

ACCE:

ACCE students
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. and based on programming
PH: (734) 221-1691



Dates:

Middle School: June 15 through August 19
High school and ACCE: June 14 through August 19
Elementary including preschool: June 21through August 19

Transportation:

If you registered prior to June 7 and answered ‘yes’ to needing transportation on the
enroliment form we have bus routes available. The routes including drop off and pick
up times are attached to this email and available on our website:
https://www.ycschools.us/

If you registered after June 7 and need transportation and answered ‘yes' it will take
a few days for your child to be assigned a route. Please plan on transporting your
child until they are assigned a bus route.

We look forward to a great summer of learning and fun. See you all very soon.

Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross
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